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KESGRAVE AND DISTRICT

SAFER NEIGHBOURHOOD TEAM
Clopton Parish Council
March 2016
FORTHCOMING CHANGES
As you have all probably heard by now the Constabulary has to make significant savings and part of this is the restructure of SNT’s. Unfortunately Kesgrave SNT is one of the bases that has been told will be closing.  We appreciate this is unsettling for everyone involved but we do hope that the changes when they come into effect do not have too much of an impact on you.

One of the changes that is already in place is the fact that we are no longer expected to attend Parish Council Meetings, I understand that reports should still be available.

Changes are due to all be in place for the 1st April 2016.

Clopton Parish will from this date be covered once again by the Woodbridge Safer Neighbourhood Team; they are now based within the Fire Station, Theatre Street. Woodbridge.
As part of these changes I have decided to step down from my role as a Police Community Support Officer and my last day will be Wednesday 16th March 2016. I will still be employed by the Constabulary and will be working from Police Headquarters.

SECURITY SALES

From the SNT we do offer for sale the following security and cycle items which may be of interest, prices for these items have recently been reduced.
Master Lock U Bar Cycle Lock - £17.00
Hi-Vis Flashing Arm Band - £1.10
Padlock Alarm - £6.50
Round Spoke Reflectors (set of 5) - £0.70p
Shed Alarmed Sign - £1.00
SNT CURRENT PRIORITIES

The three priorities set by the general public were as follows;

Priority 1 :
To tackle the anti-social use of Motor Vehicles at Martlesham Heath business park, IP5. 




Priority 2 :
Promote safe cycling throughout the Kesgrave SNT area.



Priority 3 :
Monitor speeding of vehicles on roads within the Kesgrave SNT, including villages within the districts (IP5, IP6)
A view of crime maps and data can now be found on the Internet www.police.uk
CONTACTING THE POLICE

In an emergency always dial 999
To report a crime, speak to your local officers or leave a message please dial 101
Any member of the team can be contacted at:

Kesgrave.snt@suffolk.pnn.police.uk
After the 1st April:

woodbridge.snt@suffolk.pnn.police.uk        

Please also have a look at the Suffolk Constabulary Website, which can offer further help and advice.

Kind regards,

Sally Thomas

PCSO 3241

Kesgrave and District Safer Neighbourhood Team
